
 
 
 

Rules Committee Meeting  
Monday, May 21, 2007 

Attorneys’ Conference Room 
9:30 a.m. 

 
 
10-1. Approval of the minutes of the meeting held on April 23, 2007. 
 
10-2. Whether to recommend to the Superior Court judges that Practice Book Section 1-10(b), 

concerning the possession by attorneys of certain electronic devices in court facilities, 
should be extended for another year. 

 
10-3. Memo from Mark A. Dubois, Chief Disciplinary Counsel, commenting on the proposed 

revisions to Rule 5.5 of the Rules of Professional Conduct and proposed new Practice 
Book Sections 2-15A and 2-44A, concerning the multi-jurisdictional practice of law, 
authorized house counsel, and the definition of the practice of law. 

 
10-4. Proposal submitted by Attorney William H. Narwold, President of the Connecticut Bar 

Foundation, to further amend the proposed revisions to Rule 1.15 of the Rules of 
Professional Conduct concerning IOLTA.   

 
10-5. Letters from Attorney David A. Pels and from the New Haven Legal Assistance 

Association commenting on the proposed revision to Practice Book Section 17-53 
concerning summary process executions. 

 
10-6. Memo from Attorney Daniel B. Horwitch requesting a further amendment to the 

proposed revision to Section 7-2 of the Code of Evidence. 
 
10-7. Proposal submitted by R. David Stamm, Administrative Director of the Bar Examining 

Committee, to further amend the proposed revision to Practice Book Section 2-15A 
concerning authorized house counsel. 

 
10-8. Letter from Francis C.P. Knize proposing amendments to the Practice Book and the Code 

of Evidence. 
 
10-9. Such other matters that may come before the Rules Committee. 


